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December 23, 1998 

Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter of November 17, 1998 addressed to 
Station Manager, WBIS, Annapolis. Mr. Morris Blum, President of Annapolis 
Broadcasting Corporation, licensee of WBIS, has asked me to respond to your letter. 
Nations Radio LLC is the timebroker of WBIS and shortly will become the new 
licensee of the station. 

This will confirm the general correctness of your reception report on WBIS. You 
received WBIS 1190 khz, Annapolis, MD 10,000 watts DA -D on November 14 and 
November 16, 1998 at 445 PM EST. Your reiteration of the programming carried by 
the station is correct, and it is apparent that you did indeed hear WBIS. 

I myself am a long time licensed radio amateur and shortwave/medium wave listener. 
That having been said, I must tell you that your reception report is one of the most 
complete that I have ever seen. You obviously do a very exacting job and take a lot of 
pride in your listening work. I am sure that, as in our case, the recipients of your letters 
are very appreciative. 

I thank you very much for taking the time to write and confirm your reception. WBIS 
has plans for facilities upgrades in the next 12 months and therefore I think that if you 
come back to listen during the latter part of next year, you will be pleasantly surprised 
with the improvement of the signal. 

Sincerely, 

NATIONS RADIO LLC, timebroker on WBIS 

BY: 
es Weitzman: naging Member 


